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OTHER NOTICES  

Your child received 2 magazines recently with many exciting and fun activities that can be done over 
the half term.  Don’t forget our local library is a great place to visit for free. 

Mrs Hulse is going on  maternity as of  today.  Mr Foulds will be taking over Class 2 until she comes 
back.  We wish her all the best for the safe arrival of her first child.  A big thank you 
from Mrs Hulse to the children, staff and parents for a brilliant year.    

Wishing you all a safe and relaxed half term. 

 

END OF TERM CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  

The children did a brilliant job today in the 
whole school assembly, showcasing the end of 
their immersive learning topic of 2nd World 
War this half term.  Thanks to all who came 
along to support.  Thanks also to Angie Butler 
who came to work with the children this 
morning.  The children had a wonderful op-
portunity to see artefacts which Angie 
brought in.  The children created some won-
derful writing during the morning.   

 

This week all the children received E-safety 
lessons as part of internet safety week.  Thank 
you to Mr Turner who helped deliver this.  For 
more information linked to this please look at 
our website.   

 

Thank you to all those parents who came into 
school on Monday to share in their children’s 
learning.  Anyone who was not able to come 
in that day,  please contact the school so we 
can arrange a different time. 

On Monday the school received a lovely denota-
tion of books from a local lady, Julie Williams.  
This was a very kind gesture and 
the books have given out to the 
children,  who are really enjoying 
reading them. 

SCHOOL BANK 

We have had some regular savers and the follow-
ing children are in line to receive their £1 for sav-
ing regularly 

Riley, Tom, Harry, Tilly, Grace, Shannon, Lily, Lu-
cy, Fern, Alfie  - all of whom have saved for 6 
weeks,  which is fantastic.  Keep it going another 
4 weeks to go.  Well done, it soon mounts up.  

QUIZ NIGHT 

Friday 26th February— 8pm  

Mrs Whitton is organising a Quiz night at the King 
William in Madron.  Half the money raised will go 
towards the school fund, which is great news for 
us.  Teams of up to 6 can enter at £3 per head.  
For more info please talk to Mrs Whitton or Mrs 
Prichard in the school office.   
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Headteacher’s Award: 

Aiden for doing his best in all subjects  

Star Readers: 

Class 1: Tilly, Roan and Aggie  

Class 2: Kathryn, Kayden  

Meal Time Award:  

Malakai for showing such a positive attitude.  

Super Spellers:  

Anouk and Aggie  

Core Values:  

Maeya for showing such courage.  

Reading Karate:  

 Maeya Purple, Matty  Orange, Anouk  Yellow,  

Aggie, Jake, Isabella, Kayden  Green.  

Pre– School 

Liara for settling in so well to the daily routine.  

Attendance this Week: 

Class 1: 92% 

Class 2: 96.3%  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

15 – 19th February Half term. 

22nd February — Back to school.  

3rd March  - World book day— come dressed as your favourite book character 

3rd March  - St Piran’s Concert 

4th March  - St Pirans Day parade— children dancing in Penzance 

8th March  - Food and Farming day Years 3,4,5 

16th March  - Bernard Williams Concert KS1 ST Mary’s Church Penzance 

CLUBS  

Next half term there will be no games club on a Monday afternoon.  We will be running 

 another games club in the Summer term.  Football club will be on Tuesday instead of  

Wednesday.  


